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ROAD CLOSED

STARTING 1 JUNE 
Grassy Hill Road closed 

Council will be commencing remediation works 
on Grassy Hill Road in June. 

The work is expected to start on 1 June, 
weather permitting, and continue for three 
weeks. The road will be closed to all traffic, 
except residents accessing their properties, 
from the Green Street intersection. The road is 

also closed to pedestrians.

Thank you for your patience while we improve 
your road network. 


